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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
 

March 

23rd   Governing Council               

          Meeting @ 6pm 

25th   Good Friday 

28th   Easter Monday 

29th   School Photos  

31st   Sports Day 

April 

12th   3 Way Interviews        

13th   3 Way Interviews      

13th   District Athletics Day 

15th   End of Term 1  

          Early dismissal 2.15pm 

 

TERM DATES 
 

 

Term 1 2016 

1st February – 15th April 

 

Term 2 2016 

2nd May – 8th July 

 

Term 3 2016 

25 July – 30th September 

 

Term 4 2016 

17th October – 16 December 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Thanks for your prompt responses to the various pieces of information sent home in the 

past week. There seems to be a lot happening before the end of term. 

 

Sports Day 

Final information and sports tops will go home Tuesday next week, however, contact me if 

you have any questions in the meantime. Students will have an opportunity to be with 

their teams when we visit Beachport Primary today. 

I am still requiring help with marshals for Tabloids – Reception, Year 4, 6/7   and offers to 

be the starter – starting pistol and ear protection supplied. It is good to have a few people 

to share this task so let me know if you will take a turn. 

We will be host for the 2017 Sports Day and so at the conclusion of the day at Beachport 

the equipment will be packed up ready to load on a trailer to bring back here to store.  

 

South East Coast and Vines (SECAV) Partnership Review 

The SECAV is the group of 25 DECD sites that our school is part of. On Thursday I will be 

attending an annual review which will be a panel of people from DECD and site leaders 

reviewing performance and achievement of the Partnership. 

 

Other brief reminders:- 

Governing Council  - Council meets tomorrow evening at 6:00. 

School Photos – Tuesday, 29th March directly following Easter! Family photo envelopes 
can be requested from Heather 
 
District Athletics Day at Newbery Park, Wednesday 13th April. Jane is organising 
nominations or this one. 
 
Hot Cross Bun special recess Orders need to be returned by tomorrow ready to enjoy 

what is on offer from the Parent Club on Thursday morning. 

 

3 Way Interviews – teachers will be available for you to request a time for you and your 

child to meet with them to discuss achievement this term - Tuesday 3:30 to 6:30 and 

Wednesday 3:30 - 5:30 of the last week of term. This is an important component of our 

assessment and reporting program which provides valuable information for student, 

parents and teacher. Reply slip is due Friday, 1st April 

 

Enjoy the Easter Break 

Regards 

Sandy 
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Term 1 Canteen Roster 
 
 

FRIDAY 25th March No Canteen-Good Friday 

FRIDAY 1st    April Tammy Mueller & Nat Chambers 

FRIDAY  8th   April Anna Thomas & Kathy Rasmussen 

FRIDAY 15th April  
   

  

Congratulations to our Week 6 Award Winners  

Our Woolworths ‘Earn & Learn’ 

packages arrived at School this week. 

We had some excited students who 

helped unpack our purchases. Thank 

you to all families who help support the 

program once again. 

Beach Picnic by Sienna 

I liked collecting. We collected shells and rocks. We 

were at the corner beach. I saw a shell that was 

interesting, and jellyfish.   

We played flags.  I liked catching the flags.  I liked the 

sponge relay.  Putting the water in the bucket was 

fun.  I liked doing the frisbee one. 

I had a sausage for lunch with onion.  It was yummy.  I 

liked eating my lunch at Beach Picnic.      

I liked building my sandcastle.  I liked building it on my 

own. 

 

 

 

Community Notice 

 


